
[Your Clinic's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

We hope this letter finds you in good health. We are writing to discuss 

your recent laboratory results regarding your Human Chorionic 

Gonadotropin (HCG) levels. 

Test Results:  

- HCG Level: [Insert Result]  

- Date of Test: [Insert Date]  

- Reference Range: [Insert Normal Range]  

Based on your results, [insert brief interpretation of HCG levels, e.g., 

"your levels are within the expected range for early pregnancy," or "your 

levels appear elevated and may require further investigation."]  

Next Steps:  

To further discuss these results, we recommend scheduling an appointment 

with our office. This will give us the opportunity to explain the 

implications of your HCG levels and to address any questions you may 

have. 

Please call us at [Clinic Phone Number] or reply to this letter to 

schedule a convenient appointment time.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to 

assisting you further.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Contact Information] 


